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Member Heidi Urness (Seattle) was quoted in The Financial Brand‘s October 19, 2023 article on the latest piece 
of Congressional legislation related to financing cannabis.

Things could go either way, says Heidi Urness, co-chair of the cannabis practice group for the law firm 
McGlinchey Stafford in Seattle. “I think there’s excitement over some actual bipartisan movement,” she says. 
“We’ve also seen some real pushback.”

Click here for the full article. 
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